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DATE: August 3, 2020 
TO: MIRA Users 
FROM: Monitoring Analytics 
SUBJECT: MIRA – Fuel Cost Policy point of contact 

The Fuel Cost Policy module of the Member Information Reporting Application (MIRA) has 
been updated. The module now includes a text field for the Fuel Cost Policy point of contact. 
Previously, the Fuel Cost Policy contacts were included in the Fuel Cost Policy documents. 
This created unnecessary updates to Fuel Cost Policies when the contact had to be updated. 

The new field is open text. Market participants should include the name, phone number and 
email address of the point of contact. 

The new field will be implemented on August 10, 2020. 

If there are any questions, please email MIRA@monitoringanalytics.com. 

Figure 1 Fuel Cost Policy point of contact. 
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